
 
From: amanda@adt.com.tw [mailto:amanda@adt.com.tw]  
Sent: Thursday, June 01, 2006 10:42 PM 
To: steve.cheng 
Cc: eric@adt.com.tw; may@adt.com.tw; Ken_Lu@adt.com.tw 
Subject: Re : TCB Review Comments for (B06-0529a- SAN-PP400BGX- 
PePLinkPolePointOutdoor) 
 

 

Dear Steve,  
 

Please see our reply below.  
 
Thanks!  

Best Regards,  

Amanda Chu / 朱芳誼   

Certification Specialist / ADT Corp. (Hsin Chu Office)  

Tel: 03-5935343 ext. 1737 Fax: 03-5934728  

"steve.cheng" <steve.cheng@nacsemc.com>  

2006/05/30 下午 04:06  

收件

人

Midoli@adt.com.tw  

副本

抄送

amanda@adt.com.tw, hank@adt.com.tw, may@adt.com.tw  

主旨 TCB Review Comments for (B06-0529a- SAN-PP400BGX- 
PePLink          PolePointOutdoor) 

 

 

 

TCB Review Comments for (B06-0529a- SAN-PP400BGX- 
PePLink  PolePoint Outdoor)  
   
-EMC-  
   
Question #1: If certified module is used for this product, then label needs to show “Contains FCC 
ID: xxxx” , otherwise please remove related info from test report and treat this as a new 
application and supply block diagram and schematic.  
  <Reply>The 11bg module is purchased from OEM and this product already been certified as 

a module, but due to the use of different output power and antenna, we have retest whole radio.  

Due to confidential concern, the schematic and block diagram is not available from OEM. 

Please refer to original filing FCC ID: SWX-SR2. The product is identical, except different 



output power and antenna are incorporated in this application.   

 

 

Question #2: Product seems for professional installed product and standard N type connector is 
used in the product. However, no professional installation declaration letter and related info are 
found in the manual. Please clarify if this is a professional installed device.  
   <Reply> Product is for professional installation only, please see uploaded declaration letter 

and revised manual. 
   
   
Best regards,  
   

Steve Cheng                  
 Curtis-Straus LLC
Email: steve.cheng@nacsemc.com  
   


